
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Scott Ainsworth (scott@smdurham.com), ServiceMaster Clean of Durham 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

ServiceMaster Clean of Durham 
recognizes the contributions of 

GEORGE QUAGRAINE 

September 29, 2023 – Since joining ServiceMaster Clean of 

Durham two years ago, George Quagraine has proven himself 

to be one of the most reliable and dependable employees 

anyone could ask for!  His cheerful demeanor and eagerness to 

jump into any job has made him not just invaluable to us, but he 

is most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO! 

George is an exemplary person!  His work ethic is second to 

none.  He often shows up hours before the start of his shift and 

more often than not, is the last to leave.  He never shies away 

from a challenge and is always willing to jump in to help any of 

his peers.  Because George cares about what he does, it is 

really the customer he helps us to serve, Amazon, who truly reaps the benefits. 

We are certain that we would not be as successful in what we do without George!  His 

presence and contributions to our team are most definitely appreciated by everyone at 

ServiceMaster Clean of Durham! 

“Thank you, George, for everything you do and quite simply just being you!   
You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

Richard Ainsworth 
President 

ServiceMaster Clean of Durham 
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